Office of the Principal Accountant General (A&E), Odisha,
Bhubaneswar, Branch: Puri

No. DAG/Sectt/Notice/2025-26/ 348 Date :12.08.2025

Notice

It has come to the notice of the administration that some of the DA cadre officials
are not staying in their duty stations after submission of monthly Civil Accounts/
paying of bills and remaining absent for weeks together and some of the officials
are leaving stations without approval of the Controlling Officers (SE/EEs) etc
during weekends. These acts of the officials are highly reprehensible. Therefore,
all DA cadre officials are hereby advised to desist from such activities with
immediate effect. Any deviation will be viewed seriously and appropriate action
will be initiated against the delinquent officials.

The Controlling officers are advised to intimate through email confidentially, if
any of the DA cadre official resort to such practices. Henceforth, casual
leave/station leave shall also be intimated to the Sr. Deputy Accountant General
(Works A/cs) once the Controlling officer appreves the same. In case the DA
cadre officials leave station without prior approval the same shall be intimated
confidentially to the Sr. Deputy Accountant General (Works A/cs) through email
(dagadmnae.od@nic.in). ' e :

Sr. Deputy Accountant gleral (Works A/c)



